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March 17, 2020 

Dear LifeQuest Members and Friends: 

As the number of confirmed cases of Coronavirus (COVID-19) increases in the United States, health 

officials are advising people to take preventive measures and steps to prepare for the impact in our 

community.  The Board is aware of your comments and concerns and we appreciate your valuable 

feedback. 

The health, safety, and well-being of our members, their families and our employees is always our top 

priority. The Executive Committee, of the Board of Directors has decided to cancel the spring and 

summer terms and our staff will work remotely until further notice. 

While we know this is a time of uncertainty, we are happy to announce we are planning a full 8-week fall 

term. While there are many unknowns, we will continue our momentum and move forward.   

As a result, of your feedback, we have decided to have LifeQuest United Day, April 2nd.  The Board has 

pledged a matching gift of $2,000.00.  We want you to consider donating your spring payment as a 

portion of your LifeQuest United donation.  If this is not the best time to donate, we will be happy to issue 

you a full refund.  There will be another opportunity to give, at LifeQuest Gives in the fall. You may let us 

know how to proceed with your spring payment by emailing info@lifequestofarkansas.org or leaving a 

message with your request at 501-225-6073.  If you have not yet registered for the spring term, please 

consider your donation. 

The staff is working to develop ways to stay connected with our community through our FaceBook page.  

Please follow us at http://facebook.com/lifequestofarkansas or visit our website at 

www.lifequestofarkansas.org  

If you have concerns, you may have COVID-19, please visit the UAMS Hotline at 800-632-4502, visit 

https://uamshealth.com/healthnow and click on the screening tool or go to 

https://uamshealth.com/location/covid-19-drive-thru-screening/ for COVID-19 Drive-Thru information. 

If you are a caregiver, have a loved one in a long-term care facility, or are uncomfortable venturing out 

to get groceries, medications, etc., please reach out to any of the resources below. 

Home Instead Senior Care    888-367-9962 

Right at Home     501-673-3166 or 501-954-7066 

Visiting Angels     501-225-5100 

We wish you good health during this time. 

        

Eve Yancey         Lindy Harrell 

Chair, Board of Directors       Interim Executive Director 
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